
 

 

 

 

 

 

June – July 2022 

 

May -Video Demonstration 

Show and Tell 

June – Scott Taylor Demo 

Show and Tell 

Information on August 20 

Picnic 

 

 

President:          Susan McCoy 

Vice President: Scott Taylor 

Sec/Treasurer:  Tom Turco 

Advisory Board Members: 

Annette Cavalieri 

Connis Wilson 

Sid Bright 

Pat White  

Ralph Cavalieri 



 

JUNE Meeting 

 

 

          

 

          

   

     

For the demonstration we viewed the last 45 minutes of 

Sharpening Basics from America Association of Woodturners 

We watched the sessions by  

Alan Lancer and B. Johnston 

 

 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The June members watching 

the sharpening video.   It is 

interesting that for the July 

demo Scott Taylor chose a tool 

that he knew was well 

sharpened to hollow out the 

coffee scoop.   



 

                     

 

 

 

 

 

                         

Salt and Pepper  by Al Shaw in 

Walnut  with Dr. Gloss Friction 

Finish  

Acorn Box by Michelle Freeze 

Oak and Walnut with wipe on 

poly 



    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wig Stand by Ralph Cavalieri in Honduran 

Mahogany and soft Maple finished with 

polymerized linseed oil.  

Candle Holder  by Al Shaw in 

Cherry  with Dr. Gloss Friction 

Finish  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                               

     

 

 

No break we just powered through to the end of the meeting 

 

Show Pedestal  by  Bruce 

Johnstone.   Locust Burl 

finished  shellac 



 

 

There was a Raffle this Month and Connis Wilson will bring a bowl in July  

to start the process 

 

 

 

. 

Nothing from Monte this month. 

 

One new member join 

       

                                                 Kemp Letts – photo will be provided when obtained 

 

The challenge was to make a top. 

 

Challenge  



 

The Picnic will be August 20th watch for more details.  It will be in lieu of 

the August Meeting.   

 

                 

 

JULY MEETING 

 

                                    Scott Taylor demonstrated making a “coffee scoop” 

August Picnic 



          

 

  

                

     The donut clamp with Scott showing starting hole              Scott had preturned the scoop to start 

 

 

                               

        

 

 

 

Showing the “seat” for the ball to be 

turned.  The top is 1” and the largest 

diameter is about 2” to allow containing 

the ball.    

Note the slot for the handle. 

Placing the pre-turned  scoop in 

the donut chuck. 

This is the finished product along 

with the donut clamps that Scott 

used to produce the scoop 



      

 

 

                                                     

 

 

 

                  

     

 

Pre-turned scoop enclosed in donut 

chuck. 
Drilling hole in ball to start the hollowing 

process.  Tape indicates the maximum depth of 

the drilling. 

Starting the hollowing process.  You can not 

see it here but Michelle Freeze suggested 

that putting a blue tape “flag”  on the 

handle as it spins around as a safety 

measure.  

Scott hollowing out the ball.    

Getting closer to the final shape. 

 

 

Almost a final depth.  Note tape on tool as a 

marker to keep from going too deep. 

 

 



                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some of the folks that 

turned out to Scott’s 

presentation 

 

Thank you, Scott 

 

 

Final product – the question was is it the right 

size for Black Rifle Coffee that Wayne drinks. 

 

 



 

                     

                

                                                    

 

4 tops of hard maple with no 

finish  

In an Ash bowl with wipe on Poly 

by Connis Wilson 

 

 

Susan’s tops that that are 

supposed to turn over when you 

spin them.  She is still working on 

getting them to do that 

 

 



 

 

 

   

 

       

 

 

Bowl of the month by Connis 

Wilson – Potpourri dish in Silver 

Maple with wipe on poly 

 

 

Top with Brazilian Cherry and 

Hard Maple by Connis Wilson 

with friction polish 

 

 



        

        Segmented top by Pat White and a second top by him.  He turned a “platter” for them 

to spin in when they were working.  It is shown below on next page. 



 

 

 

   

        

 

Pat Whites top 

set up 

 

 

 

Christmas globes by our resident “beginning” turner Sid Bright.  Finished in Lacquer.  He uses the 

templates below cut out of hardboard to make sure he has the correct “roundness” on the turning.  

That way he does not have to take it off and reposition it. 



 

 

Powered through  

 

 

 

Raffle this Month and this was Rich Howard’s last meeting with us so he  

gave away a lot of wood he cannot take to Florida.  You will be missed Rich. 

 

 

 



 

Picnic will be August 20th – mark the date you will be receiving  

Additional information about time and what to bring. We will be  

Meeting with the woodworkers again.   

 

. 

Monte did not share anything with us this time      

 

Bill McCombs 

                          

 

Wig Stand Project 



 

Susan has made contact with a group that is very excited about our group providing wig 

stands.  They can use all that we can make for them at this point.  The picture below is Susan 

giving these two stands to the group.  Details for how to make are in Attachment B to this 

newsletter 

 


